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Nursery Newsletter Friday 16™ October
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We have had a great week learning all about
Autumn.  Children have been exploring lots of
Autumn objects at our 'Investigation Station’ such
as conkers, pine cones, pumpkin seeds and leaves.
We used some of our leaves to make lovely leaf
prints. We have enjoyed singing the '5 Little
Leaves' song. Please find a copy of the song
attached, which you can use to sing at home with
your child.
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We are looking forward to our visitor Richie the Ranger next week on Thursday 22"
October. Please ensure your child attends nursery on this day so that they don't miss
out on this fantastic learning experience. Children will be taking part in an Autumn walk
in the school grounds.
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Attendance - Let's see if we can get into green for our attendance in nursery this
week.
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Reminder - We finish for half term next week on Friday 23™ October. We will be
finishing at the normal time. Can we also remind parents who have not returned slips
for parent's meetings on Wednesday to bring them in as soon as possible.
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Thank you
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The Nursery Team
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Magical Moment
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Child's Name:

Date:
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